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All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery 
www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

              A paper copy of this newsletter is available by contacting the school office. 

 

Spring Term 2024 – Week Beginning 3rd February 2025  
 

 

“we are all known and loved by God, all are precious in God's 
eyes, even before we are born.” 

Psalm 139:13-14 
 

Communicating with school this week 
We are in the process of having new software where we record all of our pupil 
information. The migration for this will take place from Wednesday until, hopefully Friday 
this week. The migration will mean that we will not have access to the texting service or 
the payments app. If you wish to pay via the app, or with a card in the office, please 
ensure they are made in advance of Wednesday. Cash payments will be accepted all 
week. 
We will not be able send or receive any text or in app messages during this time. 
 

Attendance and Punctuality for week beginning 27th January 2025 
Punctuality The school gates open at 8:45am & close at 8:55am please arrive on time. If 
the gate is locked and your child arrives through the main office doors, they are arriving 
late, and will receive a late mark, please avoid this and take a moment to explain to the 
office staff the reason. 

• 194 minutes of learning time was lost due to children arriving late for school this 
week. This is equivalent to half of a school day. First thing in the morning is the 
most crucial time of the day when children settle in and find out what they will be 
doing that day.  

• Well done to years 1, 5 and 6 who had all of their children arriving on time each 
day.  

Remember to keep your child at home if they have a temperature of 38 or above.  

Reception       85.5% Year 2            93% Year 4           94.7% Year 6         94.5% 
Year 1               95%  Year 3            94.3% Year 5           93.7%  

Well done to Year 1 & Year 4     They will receive 10 minutes extra playtime.  

Whole School Attendance: 92.9% The school & national target is 96%. 
 

 

Year 5 Science 

As part of British Science Week, our Year 5 pupils have been invited 
to participate in an afternoon of ‘Exploring Evolution’ at George Eliot 
Academy on Tuesday 11th March. This will take place after lunch, it is 
completely free and children should be back to school for 3:15pm 

 

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/
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All Saints’ Vision and Values Award 
At All Saints, our vision is Learning for life, building a firm foundation.  We aim to give all 
children the best possible start in life and encourage the whole school community to be 
kind and forgiving towards one another. We aim to create a happy and caring 
atmosphere where children can learn, grow and develop together into independent and 
confident children ready to flourish and build their firm foundation for life.  
We want to recognise the children who are working towards our school vision and are 
demonstrating our school Christian values.  We present two weekly awards to two 
children in each class every week.  
The Vision Award recognises children who have worked hard and are building their firm 
foundations in their learning or personal development.  
The Values Award recognises children who are demonstrating our school values of  
Love, Truth, Faith, Hope or Peace.  

Spring Term 1 week 4 All Saints Vision and Values certificates have been awarded to: 

Vision Awards Values Awards 
Nursery Noah Nursery Kayden Love 

Reception Adrin Reception Mahreen Love 
Year 1 Kian  Year 1 Alfie Faith 

Year 2 Laetitia Year 2 Harley-May Faith  

Year 3 Stephen Year 3 Gabriele Love 
Year 4 Aqsa Year 4 Jackson Hope 

Year 5 Amelia Year 5 Alvin Faith 
Year 6 Ruby-Leigh Year 6 Freya Love  

 

Have a look on the Vision & Values page of the website to see children receiving their 
certificates. 

All Saints’ Happy Lunchtime Awards 
Each week, our midday supervisors each choose a child each week who they feel has 
shown our school values at lunchtimes. This will be celebrated in our Celebration 
Assembly on Monday. 

Mrs Hyde  Brisa Mrs Edwards Michael C 
Mrs Powell Jesse Mrs Fyfe  Aizen 
Miss Dodd Kalsie-Grace Mrs Clarke Selenia 
Miss Lodge Noah L Mrs Paradowska Victoria 
Mrs Patel Eshal   

 
The class winning the PomPom Challenge, 

receiving the Golden Lunchbox is: 

 
The class winning the ‘Kindness’ PomPom 

Challenge for the most yellow pompoms is: 
Reception & Year 4 

 
Year 4 

 
Well done to the whole school for all the lovely behaviour we have seen this week at 

Lunchtimes. All Saints has been ‘Pom’tastic! 
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Easter Craft Workshop 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we would like to invite 5 children from each class in 
years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 along with their parent / carer or another adult, to our free Easter 
Craft Workshop on Tuesday 1st April from 9:00am until 10:30am. To book your place, 
please contact the school office before Wednesday 12th February. 
Activities are for children in years 1 – 6 and are strictly limited to 1 child to 1 adult. Adults 
will be required to complete an enrolment form on the day, for funding purposes with 
Warwickshire Adult Community Learning. If you would like more information, please 
contact Cheryl at cherylneil@warwickshire.gov.uk  

 
 

 

 

Fussy Eating Workshops 
During the Summer Term we will be welcoming Change Makers (healthy lifestyle 
services) in to school to run a Fussy Easting Workshop supporting parents with children 
who display fussy eating behaviours. The workshop will cover the Eatwell Guide, top tips 
and practical advice on reducing fussy eating behaviour’s.  
There will be a 20 minutes assembly on Wednesday 9th April at 2:15pm, prompt, for all 
parents. The Change Makers will then lead after school workshops for parents and 
children (all children must be accompanied by an adult) starting on Thursday 8th May 
(involves food and healthy lifestyle activities)- Healthy Lifestyles Programme. For more 
information please visit https://www.compass-uk.org/change-makers-healthy-lifestyles-
service/#:~:text=The%20Change%20Makers%20Healthy%20Lifestyle%20Programme%20i
s%20designed,7%20weeks%20and%20each%20session%20is%2060%20minutes.  
 

  
 

If you have concerns that a child is 
suffering any form of abuse, neglect or 

cruelty contact the Warwickshire 
Children and Families Front  

Door (Front Door) immediately by calling 01926 414144. Lines are open Monday to 
Thursday 8.30am - 5.30pm, Friday 8.30am - 5.00pm. If you need to get in touch out of 
usual office hours, please contact the Emergency Duty Team immediately by 
calling 01926 886922. If you think that a child is at immediate risk, call 999. 
 

  

mailto:cherylneil@warwickshire.gov.uk
https://www.compass-uk.org/change-makers-healthy-lifestyles-service/#:~:text=The%20Change%20Makers%20Healthy%20Lifestyle%20Programme%20is%20designed,7%20weeks%20and%20each%20session%20is%2060%20minutes
https://www.compass-uk.org/change-makers-healthy-lifestyles-service/#:~:text=The%20Change%20Makers%20Healthy%20Lifestyle%20Programme%20is%20designed,7%20weeks%20and%20each%20session%20is%2060%20minutes
https://www.compass-uk.org/change-makers-healthy-lifestyles-service/#:~:text=The%20Change%20Makers%20Healthy%20Lifestyle%20Programme%20is%20designed,7%20weeks%20and%20each%20session%20is%2060%20minutes


 4 

Important Dates for your Diary 2025 
Thursday 6th February Year 5 NHS nurses workshop 
Wednesday 12th February Year 2 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February  Spring Half Term Holiday 
Thursday 27th Feb – Tuesday 4th March  Scholastic Book Fair after school 

Monday 3rd March  Secondary school National Offer Day 
Tuesday 4th March  Shrove Tuesday – Pancake Station for pudding 

Thursday 6th March  World Book Day 

7th – 16th March  British Science Week 
Tuesday 11th March Year 5 visit George Eliot Academy – Exploring Evolution 

Monday 17th March  Year 5 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 
Tuesday 18th March Year 3 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Thursday 20th March Year 6 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Monday 24th March Year 2 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Thursday 27th March Reception Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Monday 31st March Year 1 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Tuesday 1st April Year 4 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Tuesday 1st April Parent & Child Easter Craft Workshop 
Thursday 3rd April Nursery Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Wednesday 9th April Change Makers ‘Fussy Eating’ assembly 2:15pm prompt 

Wednesday 9th April Year 3 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 
Friday 11th April Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 

Monday 14th – Friday 25th April Easter Holidays 
Monday 28th April Children return to school 

Thursday 1st May Polling Station for local elections – school closed to children 
Thursday 8th May Fussy Eating After School Workshops begin for adults and 

children 
Thursday 22nd May Year 5 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th May Summer Half Term Holiday 

Wednesday 16th July Year 6 class/ leavers assembly, parents welcome 2pm prompt 
Friday 18th July Last day of term, children break up for the summer 

Monday 21st July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
Am I eligible for Free School Meals? Call 01926 359189 
School Nurses text messaging number: 07520619376 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ Practical advice for parents 
 
 

 

Before & After School Care 
If your child is in Reception through to Year 6 and you would like to use our 
before or after school clubs please contact the school office to book them in. 
More information can be found by visiting our website:   

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool
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